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BY EMAIL  
 
 
April 21, 2021 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board (OEB) Staff – Response to Interrogatory Refusals  
 Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) 
 2022-2026 Payment Amounts 
 OEB File Number: EB-2020-0290  
  
In accordance with the OEB’s letter issued on April 21, 2021, this letter is to advise that 
OEB staff intends to discuss with OPG its refusals to the following interrogatories at the 
meeting to be held on April 23, 2021:  
 

1) Staff-265 (d-e) 
2) Staff-294 (c) 
3) Staff-285 (e)1 

 
OPG refused to provide a response to Staff-254 (g). OEB staff notes that OPG has not 
yet filed its responses to the other sub-parts (a-f and h) of Staff-254. As such, OEB staff 
will await the filing of the remainder of the response before determining whether to 
pursue a response to part (g) at the technical conference.  
 
OEB staff does not intend to discuss the interrogatories for which OPG has advised that 
the information necessary to respond is not available (with the exception of Staff-285 

 
1 Referenced by OPG as an interrogatory for which the information is not available.  
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(e)), at the meeting on Friday. However, OEB staff may seek to ask follow-up questions 
on these interrogatories at the technical conference. 
 
Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Lawrie Gluck at 
lawrie.gluck@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lawrie Gluck  
Project Advisor, Generation & Transmission  
 
cc: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

Intervenors in EB-2020-0290 
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